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have you heard of the

JUNKESTRA?

Back in 2018 we assembled an orchestra made entirely of discarded and upcycled materials.
It was an unforgettable experience, thanks to the creative direction of artist Graeme Leak and
the collaboration of locals like yourself.

Graeme is back in Girgarre, and he’s eager to create another spectacular performance with
the Junkestra. The concert is on Sunday 28 April in the afternoon, almost exactly six years
since the Soundshell opening. Want to give it a try this time? Whether you're unsure, curious,
or just feeling adventurous, we welcome you with open arms!

Join us for a Junkestra reunion this Friday, March 22, at 6 pm in the hall. Past members will
be there, and we're excited to welcome new players (or simply curious individuals) to join us.
Please bring along a dish to share and your preferred beverage. We'll take care of the crockery
and cutlery.

Let’s make some music together once again and, above all, let’s have some fun.

Rehearsals will be held weekly, with flexibility to attend one that suits your schedule best. The exact times
will be confirmed soon, but expect options on Wednesday (1pm or 7pm), Thursday (1pm), or Friday (7pm).

The Music Supermarket

Once again the old Clouston’s Supa Valu Supermarket has been set up as the project hub and
instrument making workshop. Graeme will be there daily from 10amto 1pm.
Drop in anytime!

Contact Graeme via text, phone (0427 693 960), or email (graeme@graemeleak.com)




